A LS P TR L TV s T e T T S L A i e S R R R

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phane 328 387’9

Course Update

We are still having to cover the greens because of
really cold weather. We also have had a lot of rain,
so we would like to remind everyone again to take
care when playing the course and stay out of wet
areas with carts, as well as being sure to keep the
carts away from greens. Spring is just around the
corner!

Golf Carts

As you know, the Board of Directors has made the
decision to purchase new golf carts for the club.
The new carts are scheduled to be here no later
than March 15th. However, they may be here a
little sooner than that. The old carts that we are
currently using have been sold, and the new
owners can take possession of those at that time.

Golf Cart Rentals

Last month we announced that we had sold some of the
carts to get ready for the new ones, and we have been
short on carts at times. We had asked members to share
carts where possible to help during this brief period, and
several of you were very helpful to us and were very
accommodating. We are very thankful to you for that.
Our normal policy is to share carts.

We also announced we would do away with the cart
plan. We have decided instead to keep the cart plan and
the price will be $50.00 per month to be on the plan,
with a year’s contract.
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Membership Report

Four members of the club resigned in February. We did
not have any new members.

If any of you know any prospective members, or people
who were previously members of the club who might be
interested in joining, please encourage them to contact Jin

in the Pro Shop at 328-3879.

Annual Meeting

Our annual meeting will be April 7",

2015 at 7:00 PM. All members need to

plan to attend. We will give the annual
‘report of the state of the club and other

business.

In addition, there will be a proposal to
change the constitution at this meeting.
Be sure to be there to cast your vote!



